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RIP Charlie Adrian McMillan          
6/7/2000-14/6/2021 

 

 
This has been the saddest of times for 
all of us in the Pathways community. We 
lost a wonderful support worker, 
Katie’s eldest son Charlie, who passed  
away suddenly on June 14th due to an 
aneurysm. 
 

Thank you all so much for your condolences. 
We have been overwhelmed with messages 
of love and support but most importantly, we 
would like to thank you for respecting Katie’s 
request for privacy for her and her family at 
this time. 

 
Katie is taking some much needed time away 
from Pathways at the moment, however, we 
all know Katie and know she will be back 
amongst us sooner rather than later. 
 
 
 

 

Forever 20…….  



 

 

Menu 
Dinner Group – Third Term 

Wednesday Evenings 

Pick up @ 5pm – Drop Home @ 8pm 

 

 

 

JFK Woodfired Pizza - Tallebudgera 
14th July, 2021 

Ivory Tavern – Tweed Heads 

21st July, 2021 

Burger Shack – Palm Beach 
28th July, 2021 

Greenmount Surf Club - Coolangatta 

4th August, 2021 

In Fa Thai - Cabarita 
11th August, 2021 

South Tweed Bowls Club – Tweed Heads 

18th August, 2021 

 

 

 



 

Please note: We are constantly monitoring the Covid-19 situation in both NSW and QLD and we will 

be guided by the restrictions and advice provided by the relevant state authorities. If cancellations or 

changes of venue for any group activities or supports are deemed necessary we will advise you 

immediately. 

 

 

 

July Birthdays 
 

Narelle - 5th July    Jackson - 16th July 

 

Anthony  - 11th July    Hayley - 21st July 

 

       Juzzy -   15th July 
 

 

 

We wish you all a very Happy Birthday and hope you enjoy your 

special day  



 

 

 

 

 

Wonderful News: 

 

On June 10th, 2021 PTBL received the news we have been waiting months for: 

 

Pathways to Better Living Pty Ltd is now an: 

 

“NDIS Registered Provider” 

 

This has been a goal of Katie’s since the inception of the company and she has 

worked tirelessly to make it happen. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank all the participants and Independent Support 

Workers who were involved in the audit process.  

 

This would not have happened without you and your input was an integral part of 

the process and our success……we cannot thank you enough!!! 

 



 

 
 A few memories from June…     

           
          

      


